[bookmark: _GoBack]Croatian Delegation's amendment to the “DRAFT Contribution of the LII COSAC”

new paragraph 3.3.	COSAC welcomes Commission’s Communication of 8 October 2014 on the European Union Enlargement Strategy and Main Challenges 2014-15, noting the progress made by the countries of the Western Balkans in the area of European integration and stresses the importance of continuation of the enlargement policy as an important contribution to the implementation of internal reforms in candidate and potential candidate countries. COSAC recognises the unique challenges faced by Bosnia and Herzegovina and therefore welcomes the joint letter of 4 November 2014 by German and UK’s foreign ministers to High Representative of the Union for Foreign Policy and Security Policy and Vice-President of the European Commission Federica Mogherini and Commissioner for European Neighbourhood Policy and Enlargement Negotiations Johannes Hahn in which they call for a change in European Union’s approach to this country. 
